
 
 

 

 

 

 

February 2017 

 

Dear Friends of the Kutztown Community: 

 

The Kutztown Community Partnership would like to invite you to participate in the 2017 

Kutztown Community Block Party.  This is one of the four largest events that KCP organizes 

each year.   The Block Party attracts a large number a vendors from community 

organizations, Kutztown University clubs, local crafters, artists, and businesses.  Over 2,000 

people will come together bringing local business, Kutztown Area School District, Kutztown 

University students and community members together to enjoy local food, entertainment, 

arts, games and prize winning contests.  This year our event will be held on Sunday, April 

23rd, and we want YOU to be a part of this wonderful day! 

 

Main Street Kutztown will be closed down and replaced with a vibrant street fair with two 

performance stages, local food vendors, craftspeople, children’s crafts, arts, activities and 

games.  To participate and become part of this fun event all you need to do is follow the 

directions below.   

 

We have attached a vendor registration form.  If you are interested in participating please 

fill out the form in completion, and mail it back to the Kutztown Community Partnership 

office with the appropriate fee included.  (Details on registration form)  You are welcome to 

bring your own table, chairs, and tent, (a limited tables are currently available on a first 

come first serve basis).  Keep in mind that electricity cannot be provided.   Also 

remember to include a detailed description of your plans.  If you do have any questions feel 

free to contact Kutztown Community  Partnership office by either phone 484-646-9069 or 

e-mail at KCP@hometownu.com.   

 

Block Party Information: 

Sunday, April 23rd, 2017 (1– 6 PM) 

Set up at NOON 

Location:  100 – 200 Blocks of Main Street, Kutztown (Whiteoak to Constitution) 
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